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Report of ~ecreation Council Meeting - r,Tay 6, 1940. 

It was announced at the Recreation Council meeting that 

on June 14th the Recreation Council will meet with \he trustees 

to discuss the problem of athletic recreation at Bennington. 

The Dance Committee announced that the formal dance will 

definitely be held in the Coach House this spring and because of 

the lack of furniture it vtill be possible to move furniture from 

the Commons for that purpose --which is an exception to the genera~ 

policy. 

Plans are being discussed concerning the activities of the 

Recreation Council next fall. It has been suggested that the Coun­

cil change the system of dances next term and combine both the 

mnformal and the formal intp one big weekend and have concerts, 

plays, or movies as added activities. This plan will be invest­

igated and reported on in the next meeting. 

The r:ouncil also discussed the pros and cons of repeating the 

sale of recreatinn tickets to cover all entertainments for next 

term. It :1:a:_;fel t that this is not only a more convenient way of 

handling the situation but is an easier way to obtain the necessary 

funds needed ahead of time to have interesting and sucessful enter­

tainments. The main objection to this plan is<:tJhe fact that at 

the beginning of the year students are already overburdened· ,:wi th 

dr'ves, subscriptions, and other expenses. Charlotte Watson, the 

student treasurer,will investigate the plan more thoroughly and 

report on it at the next meeting. 

Respectfully submitted 

Florence Booker 

Community Council representitive on 
Recreation Council. 


